PEMBROKE

A PRIORY ACADEMY

16 May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

Year 7 Parents’ Evening
Thursday 8" June 2023 4.00 pm — 7.00 pm

I am writing to invite you to the Year 7 Parents’ evening with subject teachers which will take place on Thursday 8
June 2023 from 4.00 pm —7.00 pm. | appreciate that this is early notice but with half term in the middle of this and

some students out on a residential trip, | thought it wise to get this letter out now.

This evening is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress and will be held in the main hall.
Appointments will fast for 5 minutes but if you have an issue which you would like to discuss at further length, we

would be glad to give you another appointment at a convenient time.

Please can you scan the QR code below or use the link to confirm whether or not you will be attending. If you have
indicated that you will be attending, your child will make appointments with their subject teachers and note them

down on page 187 of their planner.
We hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you.
Yours faithfully

Miss K Whelan
Head of Year

hitps://forms.office.com/e/NAvEgZs4aD

Headteacher: Mr S Fvang
The Priory Pembroke Academy, Crof Lane, Chary Willingham, lncoln IN3 437
Tek 01522 751040 Email: gerermlenguiias@priorypembroke co.uk www.priorypembroke.ce.uk
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